
 
 

 
 

 

 

         16th September 2021 

Dear Parent, 

All Year Group Nasal Flu Vaccine 

 
  
On Wednesday 20th October the Immunisation Team will be in school to carry out All Year Group 
Nasal Flu Vaccine.  
 
If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school, please follow this link to 
complete an online consent form. 
 
 https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=137768&Type=FLU 
 
 
The link will close on Tuesday 12th October 2021. 
 
If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since September 2021 please disregard this 
message. If you have any problems accessing the link please telephone the Immunisation Team on 
0333 358 3397, option 6. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01772 812644. 

Kind regards, 

S A Rooney 

Mrs S Rooney 
PA to Senior Leadership Team 
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